Outstanding Readers Recognized
 

The William Allen White (WAW) Children’s Book Award program is a state-wide reader’s choice award.  Any Kansas student in grades 3-8 who reads at least two books from the list of nominated titles is eligible to vote for their favorite book in April.  Votes are tallied from across the state, and the winning author is invited to Kansas to receive the award.  This year, SGS students cast 175 total votes.  
Our students’ favorites this year were also named the statewide winners.  The 3rd-5th grade winner was The Boy on the Porch by Sharon Creech, the story of a young mute boy who is taken in by a couple when they find him on their porch one day and how he impacts their lives.  The 6th-8th grade winner was Escape from Mr. Lemoncello's Library by Chris Grabenstein, a story filled with puzzles and codes featuring a group of students trying to win an exciting game laid out for them in their town's amazing and futuristic new library.  The winning authors will travel to Emporia on Oct. 1, 2016, as guests of honor at the 64th annual WAW award ceremony, which is open to the public with the purchase of a $5 ticket. 
In order to reward students with outstanding participation in the William Allen White reading program, those who met their grade-level reading goal were treated to an ice cream sundae party on May 11.  There were 64 students who earned a trip to the party, an increase of almost 20 students over last year.
 

In addition, 9 SGS students earned special awards for being top readers school-wide in the William Allen White Award reading program.  Bear Cub Backers sponsored awards for students who read 14 or more of the WAW books. These exceptional readers were awarded gift certificates to spend at the school’s book fair.
 

Students who earned a $10 book fair gift certificate are:  Faith Eckert, Aly Lambert, Adam Vincent, Madison Lackey, Bella Brownlee, and Makenna Linden.
 

Our grand prize winners for reading all 25 WAW books are Camdyn Mims, Kelsey Webb, and Kaedyn Stinemetz.  These dedicated readers each received a $20 book fair gift certificate. 

Next year's WAW list has been announced and can be found online at waw.emporia.edu.  These books would make great summer reading and can be found at the Sterling and Hutchinson public libraries.

 

